
Dear Friend,

We sincerely appreciate your interest in Children 
Incorporated’s work. We envision a world in which all 
children have access to education and opportunities, as 
well as resources to help improve their lives. Hope for 
a brighter future is often the key to a child’s success, 
and it has always been our goal to offer affirmation and 
encouragement through sponsorship, as well as through 
all of our other special projects and funds.  

Globally, one billion children are living in poverty; this 
number is staggering. While there is no easy fix, there 
are ways in which caring individuals like you can make a 
difference for children who struggle daily. Through our 
sponsorship program, you not only provide basic needs 
assistance, but you also offer them hope by showing 
them that someone cares about their well-being. Our 
policy is to consider the needs of each sponsored child 
on an individual basis. We focus on providing for each 
child’s needs and take into consideration their personal 
circumstances, so they are receiving the best care 
possible. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact us for more information. Thank you for your 
interest in Children Incorporated, as well as your desire 
to make the world brighter by helping children in need. 

 Sincerely,

Children Incorporated provides resources 
to children in need in the United States and 

abroad because we passionately believe that 
children everywhere deserve education, hope 

and opportunity.

CONTACT US TODAY

PO Box 72848
North Chesterfield, VA 23235

1-800-538-5381
childrenincorporated.org

sponsorship@children-inc.org

OUR MISSION

Ronald H. Carter 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Children Incorporated


